- A Few Cullman Lions Club Members Had A Short Fellowship Meal On October 14, 2024 -

Attention Cullman Lions Club Members

Monday, October 14th, Club Meeting Update

Per Club President Lion Chris Brooks,

1. This will allow time for the
cIub members desiring to attend the visitation of
Lion Steve Murphree's father, Therman Murphree, at

Holly Pond Funeral Home. The 2024 Fair Review
meeting (Fairy Tales) will be re-scheduled for the
following Monday. B ;

Lion Chris Brooks
Club President
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